
David Laliberte 

From: David Laliberte

Sent: Friday, February 05, 2010 4:35 PM

To: cprose; nickypap@cwky.blackberry.net; Simon Morris; bob.kanner@telecayman.com; Richard Brazeau; 
Marie Reinke; Neil Maybin; Tom Kinstler; Vandendries, Frans; Ritch, Anthony; Austin, Donald; 'Nadine 
Ramsay'; 'Victor Corcoran'; 'Raul Nicholson-Coe'; G. Gawaine Forbes; 'Jan Tjernell'; John Stevenson; 
Mike Edenholm; cayman@deloitte.com; Al Suckoo; Andrew Bolton; Don Seymour | dms Management 
Ltd.

Cc: David Archbold; Mark Connors; Jasper Mikkelsen

Subject: Call for comments on LIME's reconsideration request of 14 January 2010 Determination on Deep Packet 
Inspection

Attachments: 10_02_03 ICTA Letter Application to Reconsider DPI _Redacted.pdf; 2010_01_14 Decision re use of 
DPI pending final determination.pdf
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2/24/2010

To:  DPI – CD-2009-4 distribution list 
  
In a 4 February 2010 letter, LIME submitted an application requesting reconsideration of an ICTA 
determination, dated 14 January 2010 (the "Decision"), regarding Deep Packet Inspection and similar 
technologies (“DPI”).  A copy of the Decision and the redacted version of LIME’s application are attached 
to this e-mail.  The record of this proceeding is available on the Authority’s web site at:  
http://www.icta.ky/da_public.php#dpi  
  
The Authority hereby calls for submissions on LIME's reconsideration request and sets the following 
procedures:  
  

� Parties are invited to file comments on LIME's application and, in particular, are requested to 

address the following: 
� whether the Authority has jurisdiction, under section 78 of the Law or otherwise, to 

reconsider the Decision; and  
� assuming that the Authority has jurisdiction, whether the Decision should be confirmed, 

reversed or modified, and for what reason(s).  
  

� Comments on the application must be received by the Authority no later than 15 February 2010.  
A copy of the comments is to be provided to the DPI distribution list at the same time they are sent 

to the Authority.  
  
� LIME may file a reply to any comments received concerning its application.  Any reply should be 

filed with the Authority, and copied to the FLLRIC distribution list, by no later than 19 February 
2010.  

  
The Authority will not formally acknowledge comments. It will, however, fully consider all submissions and 
they will form part of the public record of the proceeding, provided that the procedures for filing set out 
above have been followed.   
  
David Laliberté 
General Counsel & Head of Licensing and Compliance  
Information and Communications Technology Authority 
PO Box 2502, 3rd Floor, Alissta Towers 
85 North Sound Road, George Town 
Grand Cayman, Cayman Islands, KY1-1104 
�   Phone: (345) 746-9610 
�   Cell: (345) 525-2506 
�  Fax: (345) 945-8284 
�   E-mail: david.laliberte@icta.ky 
�    Web: http://www.icta.ky  
Linkedin: http://www.linkedin.com/in/davidlaliberte 
  
This e-mail is confidential and may be subject to solicitor-client privilege. If the reader is not the intended recipient or its agent, be advised 
that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail or any of its content is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please 
notify us immediately and delete the e-mail without retaining or printing a copy. Thank you. 
  


